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Recently Deceased  

 
Mary Harkin-Collard  

Michael Mahon  
Joe O’Connor 
Liam Cullivan  

Eileen Mc Donald  
John Finn  

Maíread Corless  

Bridget Burke  
Brian Maguire  

 

Anniversaries 
 

Michael & Margaret Joyce  
Bridget Rock  

Greg Kinsella  
Una Miller 

 
Months Mind  

 
Maureen Byrne  

May they rest in peace 

----------------------------------- 
 Orlagh Retreat Centre  
Sunday, Sept 30  
REMEMBER WHAT JESUS DID 
FOR US An afternoon of reflection 
and prayer for Ministers of the 
Eucharist. 2.30-5,30 €15 John Byrne 
and Bernadette Toal 

Our Lady’s Children Hospital has 
acknowledged receipt of €300 contributed 
at the recent concert by St James’s Brass 
& Reed Band – official receipt is displayed 

in the Church notice board. 

Computer Club for non-working and 
retired persons. 
St Judes GAA Computer Club starting 
Thursday 27th September, 10am to 
12pm. No experience necessary, lessons 
given.Free for Members. Nn-members 

€30 for 10 sessions + €5 per lesson, tutorial or 
problem solving session, or €10 per session incl. 
Pick and chose your topics and your level. 
Details Joan at 0868036703 or Finbarr at 
0872210727 

 
The Taizé Group invite you to join with us once 
again starting next Sunday 30th September. Time 
7.30pm  
Celebrant: Fr Damian Farnon  
A little information on Taize. 
In 1940 a young Swiss man named Roger settled 
in the tiny village of Taizé, France. There he 
offered shelter and hiding to political refugees. 
Particulary Jews. At the same time, he gathered 
around him a few men of different 
denominations. This was the beginning of a 
great ecumenical community. Here in the Parish 
of St Jude the Apostle the Taizé mass is 
celebrated on the Last Sunday of the month 
from September to April, and each Sunday in 
Advent & Lent. The Mass is a normal Sunday 
Mass. The mood is set by candlelight & quite 
reflective music called Taizé chants which help 
to maintain a peaceful, prayerful atmosphere. 
We look forward to seeing you on the 30th 
September  
Please bring a friend. 

 
The Priory Institute  

As the Year of Faith begins. The Priory Institute 
is offering an opportunity for parishioners to 
discuss various aspects of their Catholic faith, 

including its history, doctrines, rituals and 
other practices. The facilitated 

discussions will be on Wed, evenings 
form 7.30 to 9.30pm commencing on 10

th
 

Oct and lasting ten weeks Each session 
will begin with a viewing of an episode of 

the acclaimed American DVD series 
Catholicism which will provide an 

appropriate context for the discussion 
that will follow the cost is €85 (ten 

sessions) or €10 per session  
Further details on 

www.prioryinstitute.com  

Or phone John Littleton 4048128 
E-mail 

john.littleton@prioryinstitute.com 
 

St Jude’s Parish 
Choir are 

currently looking 
for new members. 
The choir sing at 

our 10.30am 
Mass each 

Sunday if you  are 
interested in joining please contact 
our Organist & Choir Director Judit 
after the 10.30am Mass any Sunday 

during September 
Or phone Judit at 087-6902220 

 

*"Catholic and still lovin it!" - An 
Apologetics Convention" inspired by the 
Holy Father's "Year of Faith"will take place 
at St. Teresa's Church, Clarendon Street, 
Dublin 2 from Sunday Sept 30th to  
Wednesday Oct 3rd 2012, from 7pm to 9pm 
each evening.  The main speaker is Steve 
Ray, the former Protestant Evangelist, who 
is now a Catholic Apologist and EWTN Guest 
Speaker.  He will speak on some of the key 
doctrines of the Catholic Faith which are 
sometimes misunderstood by non Catholics 
and issues which some Catholics need 
reassurance on. These are four evenings 
aimed at celebrating and explaining the 
beauty & truth of the Catholic Faith.  All are 
welcome and there is no cost. 

Order of the Knights of St. Columbanus 
The Knights of St. Columbanus are seeking 
recruits to carry out our very important work-
“We welcome into our ranks Catholic men in full 
communion with the Church, who wish to bring 
to the service of Christ their talents and skills 
towards the promotion of Christian values and 
principles in society, for the greater Honour and 
Glory of God the Father.” 
Contact – Anothony Brougham 
Email koc@iol.ie 
Web www.knightsofstcolumbanus.ie 
 

Orwell Park (Templeogue) Residents Association 

The AGM of the Orwell Park (Templeogue) 
Residents Assoc will take place on Monday, 
22

nd
 October in Spawell at 8pm sharp.All 

Residents are welcome to attend.Betty 
Collard  Chairperson 

Monday Evening 
Adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament 
takes place each 
Monday from 7pm to 
9pm                               
 

 
On Monday mornings  in September in Room 
1 in Pastoral Centre after the 10.00am Mass 
we will be playing some of the cd’s from the 
Eucharistic Congress why not drop in after 
Mass & join us as we get another opportunity 
to  listen to some of the keynote speakers 
from the congress. All are welcome. This 

week’s cd is a copy of 

 John Water’s talk on 
   Finding my Religion  
Copies of cd’s are on sale in parish 
office priced at €5 

 

ANNUAL CROSSCARE 
COLLECTION 

This weekend’s  2
nd

 Collection will 
be the Annual Collection to support 
Crosscare – The Social Care 
Agency of Dublin Diocese and will 
replace the normal Share Collection. 
 

Lectio Divina  has moved  to a new 
time of Wednesday Eve at 7.30pm 
in Room 1 of pastoral centre all are 
welcome to attend 
 

Extend Class for Ladies  
Improve the quality of your life with 
a little exercise and enjoy a cup of 
tea and a chat on Tuesdays  venue  
Willington Scout Den 1.30pm 
 

http://www.prioryinstitute.com/
mailto:koc@iol.ie
http://www.knightsofstcolumbanus.ie/

